
NEWSLETTER
WISTERIA LAKES HOA

A friendly reminder that the 2nd WSL HOA
Meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, December

19th, at 6:00 pm. It will be held at the
Greenwell Springs Library at 11300 Greenwell

Springs Rd., BR, LA. 70814. 
Meeting notices have been sent out.  If you

have NOT received yours, please let us know.

WSL HOA MEETING

Magnolia Management Services
will be closed on Monday,

December 25th & December 26th,
in observance of the Christmas

Holiday.

WWW.WISTERIALAKES.COM

(225) 286-7546 | INFO@MAGNOLIABR.COM

A reminder that your HOA assessments are due on January 1st, 2024. They
are due annually & are $425 for Lake Lot Owners & $325 for Non-Lake Lot

Owners.  Please ensure that payments are sent in time to meet the deadline.
Thank you!

Santa is coming to 
Wisteria Lakes! 

Join your neighbors & the
Central City Fire

Department in welcoming
Santa to your

neighborhood! He’ll be
making his rounds on

Sunday, December 17th. 


